

## Notice on SMBC Thailand's website address effective 1 October 2025

## **Dear Valued Customer**,

Thank you for banking with SMBC.

We are pleased to inform you that SMBC Thailand will be updating our website to provide you with an improved online experience.

Effective 1 October 2025, please visit <a href="https://www.smbc.co.jp/asia/thailand/">https://www.smbc.co.jp/asia/thailand/</a> to access all information about SMBC Thailand, including our latest banking rates, Disclosure & Notices and Financial Information.

Our supporting pages on <a href="https://www.smbc.co.jp/global/bangkok/">https://www.smbc.co.jp/global/bangkok/</a> will be decommissioned after 30 September 2025.

Please update your bookmarks and saved links to ensure uninterrupted access to our banking services and information.

If you have any questions or require assistance, please do not hesitate to contact your SMBC Relationship Manager.

Thank you for your continued trust and support.

Yours Sincerely,

SMBC Bangkok Branch